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I am both angry and shocked that a state the size of Texas has not taken 
action long ago to solve the water shortages.  Perhaps the extent of the 
drought this year could not have been predicted.  However, the growth in 
Collin County, and therefore, the water demands, were predictable years ago.  
What good are the elaborate plans on the web sites for the State, Regions, 
water districts, if no one implements those plans.  The NTMWD has failed 
miserably.  The leaders in Collin County cities have failed miserably.  The 
citizens are trying to conserve water - yet the cities all continue to put no 
restrictions on development.  We all want growth - but not when you cannot 
provide water for those already living here.  Action must be taken NOW to 
begin implementing the updated 50-year water plan and the legislators must act 
to invest in the regional water projects.   
M.Stephens 
Prosper 


